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     August 14 & 15 2021, Wainwright, AB
 

The Alberta Donkey and Mule Club is a registered not-for-profit society with members across Alberta. We have a far extending membership and are active in promoting donkeys and mules as well as helping our community province wide.

Every year we provide financial donations and sponsorships to fellow equine groups and events such as the Bruce Stampede, trail development for various groups, obstacle challenges and more. We also like to encourage our members to get active and help them progress with their long ear partners. We do this by offering seminars, facility rent, resource materials and fellowship with other members. 

We are active in our community by attending parades, giving demonstrations, visiting senior lodges, daycares, and working with 4-H groups. With our diverse membership we have members who compete nationally, internationally as well as close to home. 

We are holding our annual show on the weekend of August 14 & 15 this year at Crosshair Springs near Wainwright, AB. We have decided to open up our show to all equines and will enjoy the opportunity to bring more awareness to donkeys and mules. We have an array of vendors as a new addition this year. We are proud to draw province wide attendance. We encourage you and your family & friends to participate or visit and enjoy the event. 

One of our fundraising endeavours at the event is a silent auction and we welcome individuals, families, local organizations and companies to donate gift certificates or merchandise as items for the silent auction. We hope that you are able to help us with this and we appreciate whatever item(s) you might be able to contribute. 

Please contact info@albertadonkeyandmule.ca or Karina 780-264-8057 if you have questions or to arrange pick-up/shipping of items.

Yours truly,
Alberta Donkey and Mule Club Members
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